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Councilmember Jennifer Campbell supports the  
Safe Parking Program 

 
San Diego –Today, we unanimously approved the Non-Profit Agreement with Jewish Family 
Services for the Safe Parking Program for people experiencing homelessness. The Safe Parking 
Program’s location in Mission Valley will now operate 24 hours daily, with an amendment to 
direct staff to explore each district to look for locations and return with recommendations in 
September 2022. 

Councilmember Jennifer Campbell said: “I am always looking for worthy solutions to address 
homelessness in San Diego. I especially support the Jewish Family Services and our 
partnership with the Safe Parking Program. This program is critical, as more than 400-people 
use the four existing Safe Parking Lots daily. There are many people living in their vehicles in 
my district, and they need a safe location to go to, where they can receive services that will 
lead to permanent housing.” 
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